
Dijsselbloem Moscovici participate in the "Economic Progressive" debate  

 

It was held this week in the European Parliament, a debate on economic governance and the 

future of the eurozone, an initiative of "Economics Progressive", a project coordinated by the 

MEP, Maria João Rodrigues, as vice-president of the S & D Group, in order to generate 

informed public debate about economic and social policies at national, European and global 

level, thus actively promoting a progressive approach to academic and political thought.  

The session, chaired by Maria João Rodrigues, had the intervention of the President of the 

Eurogroup, Joeren Dijsselbloem, Commissioner Pierre Moscovici, the Secretary of the Italian 

State for European Affairs, Sandro Gozi and a member of the board of the European Central 

Bank, Benoit Coeuré. This meeting served to some of the main actors of the European socialist 

family to exchange views on the latest developments surrounding the reform of economic and 

monetary union. 


